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Believe Engage Aspire Nurture your child’s FIELD of dreams 
 
15th November 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Early Snow Closure Collection Arrangements 
 
Below is information of where you will be able to collect your children from, should we decide to close 
early due to adverse weather conditions. 

 

 
One hour and 15 minutes after the decision to close has been made; all children will be moved to the 
small hall e.g if the decision to close is at 1pm, at 2.15pm all children will be moved to the small hall. 
 
Please remember unless you have given us signed consent no child will be allowed to walk home alone. 
 
Overleaf is a map of the areas of the site which will be gritted, please keep to these areas for your own 
safety. 
 
Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to email admin@beanfieldprimary.org 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Sarah Fleming 
Safeguarding Manager 
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Child’s Year Group Collection Point 

Unit Unit ramp 

Nursery Reception outdoor area 

Reception  Reception outdoor area 

Year 1 Main Reception 

Year 2 Main Reception 

Year 3 Classroom doors 

Year 4 Main Reception 

Year 5 Main Reception 

Year 6 Main Annexe door 
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